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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

Minister Mchunu to meet with residents of South Hills and Ebony Park on recent 

water supply challenges 

 
26 September 2023 
 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Mr Senzo Mchunu, will engage with residents of South 

Hills and Ebony Park in Johannesburg, following the recent water supply challenges 

experienced in the areas.  

 

Residents of South Hills have not had water for over 2 weeks; Johannesburg Water has 

advised that this was as a result of low levels in Rand Water’s Klipriviersberg reservoir, which 

was caused by the power failure at Rand Water’s Zuikerbosch Water Treatment Plant, 

following the violent storm on the 19th of September 2023. Minister Mchunu will engage the 

residents of South Hills, following the update that full pumping capacity to all its systems had 

been achieved by Rand Water. 

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date:   Tuesday, 26 September 2023 

Time:   14h00 

Venue:  Eureka House, 92 Marlborough Road, Johannesburg  

 

Time:   16h00 

Venue:   Ebony Park  

 

For media confirmations, contact Mr Andile Tshona on 073 566 3345 or tshonaa@dws.gov.za  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
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For more information, contact Wisane Mavasa, Spokesperson for the Department of 

Water and Sanitation on 060 561 8935 / mavasaw@dws.gov.za or Kamogelo Mogotsi, 

Spokesperson for the Ministry on 076 523 0085.  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water &Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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